
Alamo City Orthodontics Proudly Announces
Dr. Dakota Miller’s Board Certification

Dr. Miller has achieved Board Certification by the

American Board of Orthodontics

Alamo City Orthodontics Celebrates Dr.

Miller's Board Certification, Enhancing

Patient Care with Expertise.

SAN ANTONIO, TX, UNITED STATES,

January 29, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/ --

Alamo City Orthodontics is thrilled to

announce that Dr. Dakota Miller has

achieved Board Certification by the

American Board of Orthodontics (ABO).

This prestigious certification signifies

Dr. Miller's commitment to excellence

in orthodontic care and her dedication

to providing the highest quality

treatment to her patients.

Board certification is granted only to

those orthodontists who have

demonstrated exceptional skill and

knowledge, and who have completed a

rigorous examination process. Dr.

Miller joins her colleague, Dr. Nikolas

Amini, in holding this esteemed credential, reinforcing Alamo City Orthodontics' commitment to

maintaining the highest standards in patient care.

Dr. Miller expressed her enthusiasm about her new certification, saying, “Achieving board

certification is a milestone in my professional journey. I am excited to bring my expertise to our

wonderful community in San Antonio, and I look forward to helping our patients achieve the

beautiful, healthy smiles they deserve.”

This certification ensures that our patients receive care from orthodontists who are not only

highly trained but also continuously striving to advance their practice through ongoing education

and patient-centered care. It's a testament to our dedication to excellence and trustworthiness in

the field of orthodontics.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.alamocityorthodontics.com/
https://www.alamocityorthodontics.com/about-us


Patients at Alamo City Orthodontics can expect to benefit from the latest advancements in

orthodontic treatments and technologies, delivered by fully accredited professionals. Drs. Miller

and Amini’s dual board certifications underscore the practice's role as a leader in comprehensive

orthodontic care in the Laredo region.

For more information about Alamo City Orthodontics and our services, please visit our website

at Alamo City Orthodontics.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/781168854
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